
Dear Families of Monksdown, 

They say a picture is worth a thousand words. Well, judging by the 
amazing art work produced and displayed by our children this week, 
well… take a look at the displays created in the hall. 
The children have worked incredibly hard on developing their art skills 
looking at how Christmas is celebrated around the world. The children 
learned about different customs and traditions and incorporated that 
knowledge into these gorgeous displays .  

 

 

 

 

Kindest Regards 

Mrs Price  

Where Children Come First 

Friday 29th  November 2024 

Designated Safeguarding Leads :  

Mrs Russell and  

Mrs Stewart  

Deputy-Mrs Price                   

Safeguarding is of the utmost importance to us. If you have any concerns that a child is being harmed or is at risk of harm, or if you receive a disclosure, you must inform a staff member immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 Please see the next 3 
pages for December 

Dates 

Khiya Bird Nursery 

Heidi Holland R1 

Harry Devanport R2 

Maha Tariq R3 

Molly Brannigan 1.1 

Mehmet Khraman 1.2 

Enzo Davies 1.3 

Christina D Lloyd 2.1 

Evan-Taylor Jenkins 2.2 

Ruby Wheatley 2.3 

Donnie Corfield 3.1 

Nathan Morris  3.2 

Alisa Zhu 3.3 

Issac Roberts 4.1 

Christopher Kuliesius 4.2 

Michael John Davis 4.3 

Febe Wong 5.1 

Maria Piekarek 5.2 

Addisyn Webster 5.3 

Ava Williamson 6.1 

Ben Zhen 6.2 

Sophia Li 6.3 

Nursery Reception Year 1 

Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

Year 5 Year 6 









 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

During the winter months it is really important that the children bring 
a coat to school . We try to get outdoors as much as possible and 
embrace the colder temperatures. 

Please make sure that hats and gloves have names and class numbers 
indicated on them.  

 

 

Our pantry is once again up and running .The pantry is 
located on Key Stage One Playground at the rear of 
school. 

Opening Times ;   
Tuesdays - 8.45am - 9.15am and 2.45pm-3.15 pm  

Every Wednesday morning we will be accepting any 
donations of non perishable food such as tins, packet or 
dried foods, nappies, household cleaning or washing 
items and new, unused toiletries.  Please bring any 
donations the school office  
 
Thank You. 

The library is open for children 
and parents at the following 

times 

 

Monday—Nursery and Reception 

Tuesday Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday Years 3-6 

We are looking to have a bank of parent volunteers to assist us on trips. This might be in 
your own child's class but could be in other year groups  This would involve filling in in a 
DBS form. 

If this sounds like something you are interested in, please request a DBS form from the 
office. You will need to provide 2 forms of ID when you return the form. 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


